

Ashgate Specialist Support Primary School Crossacres Rd, Wythenshawe M22 5DR Tel:0161 359 5322

email: admin@ashgate.manchester.sch.uk
Headteacher: Diane Wolstenholme B.Ed.Hons



Dear Parents and Carers,

31st October 2023

This half term we are continuing with the "Hide and seek" topic we started last half term. The children have only just started to enjoy "Where's Spot?" by Eric Hill so we will continue with that book for a few more weeks and then move onto "My Presents" by Rod Campbell.

We will start to take the children out on the school mini bus this half term:

- Thursday 9th November in the afternoon to the library
- Tuesday 21st November we will do an all day visit to Castaway play in Congleton
- Thursday 30th November in the afternoon to Fog Lane Park
- Tuesday 12th December we will do an all day visit to Cheshire Ice cream

More information will be sent out about the all day visits nearer the time.

We have parents evening on 22nd November please see the additional letter I have sent home tonight.

At the start of December we begin our Christmas activities and crafts. If you sort out your own decorations and come across any you no longer need we will appreciate them for Chicks Class, thank you.

We are looking forward to a theatre group coming to school on 13th December to do a performance of Jack and the Beanstalk.

Each half term we ask for a donation of £1 a week (or if you prefer you can send in £7 for the whole half term). This helps us to buy ingredients for sensory play, cooking and other activities, as well as costs when we go out into the community.

Thank you for all your support. Kind Regards,

Alison (Class teacher, out of class on Wednesday)
Dianne(TA3)
Hayley (TA1, not Tuesday)
Codie (Learning Support Assistant)
Mykala (Learning Support Assistant, not Thursday)
Rehana (covers for Hayley on Tuesday and Alison on Wednesday)
Laura G (covers for Mykala on Thursday)









